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Year 4 Roman Workshop – 20th March 2024 

 
Dear Parents/carers  

  
In History this term, the pupils in Year 4 are learning about The Romans and their invasion of Britain. To secure 
the pupils learning, we are planning to welcome a team from Heritage Education to Carr Lodge Academy who 
will spend the day completing exciting enrichment tasks with the children.  
  
We have scheduled this wonderful event to take place on Wednesday 20th March 2024.  
  
The cost for this event to go ahead is £6.50 per pupil. Please complete the payment and consent via ParentPay.  
If you have any questions, please speak with Mrs John-Baptiste or Miss Corns.  
  
Kind regards,  
  
The Year 4 Team.  

  

  
Please complete the attached pro-forma and return to class teachers by 30.11.2024  
 
 
 

…........................................................................................................................................................................... 
 
 

Year 4 Roman Workshop – 20th March 2024 
 

I give permission for my child to take part in this school event:  
  
Pupil’s Name: ______________________________________________ Class: ______________  
  
I give permission for my child to be photographed during this event.   

Yes           No  
 
  
Signed (Parent/carer): ……………………………………………………………………………………………………...  
  
  

 

 

  


